
goals achieved 24-25!
During the 2024-25 academic year, the Three Rivers

Alliance made progress in the following areas: 

Our next steps

Developed subject hubs and collaboration across the alliance 

In January, we hosted a joint CPD day with staff coming together
across the five schools. Joint SLT learning walks have informed CPD
and eleven departments have now connected across the Alliance
through staff visits.

Provided joint personal development opportunities 

Deepened digital strategies

Develop and refine the curriculum to ensure relevance for the 21st century

Each Alliance school committed to deliver one of the following sessions:
interdisciplinary links (including a workshop for TAs/SEND), resilient
learners, AI, oracy and exam support in English, History, Maths and Biology.
The Alliance ‘Teaching & Learning’ group is now focused on designing
further CPD opportunities.

enhanced school effectiveness through collaborative review

Developing high quality adaptive
teaching practice across the Alliance.

Establish further opportunities for
students’ personal development 

Foster further collaboration in
training and developing staff

Deepen and embed digital strategies
to enhance the school experience.

To build best practice and excellence
to enhance our schools’ effectiveness

To plan , adapt and develop
efficiencies in strategic leadership

To hone and develop the quality
of Governance

Personal Development leads from the Alliance schools formed a new
network to share best practice. The Alliance hosted a successful Thriving
Minds Conference for Year 9s and a Samba Music workshop, which
ended with an opening performance at KES’s End of Term Concert.

The Digital Futures Conference on 10th January had very positive
feedback. Titled ‘An Introduction to AI for Teaching, Learning and
Admin’. Digital Strategy Leads are now collaborating on digital strategy,
teaching and learning and  ensuring the best provision in each school.

Business Managers, Network Managers, and Facilities staff are
connecting across the schools. Headteachers have continued to share
and develop best practice to ensure staff wellbeing. 
Chairs of Governors met in February to discuss governance, training,
induction, and digital transformation.


